
        
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
We are looking forward to another summer at Camp Pa-Qua-
Tuck. Please note the following guidelines in our scholarship 
process: 
 

• Please complete the entire application and provide all 
supporting documents.  Incomplete applications will 
not be considered.  All scholarship applications are held 
in strict confidence. 

 
• Scholarship decisions are based on need.   

 
• Families will be notified in May regarding the 

scholarship decision after the May 1st deadline. 
 

• All decisions made by the scholarship committee are 
final. 

 
We have a limited number of scholarships that we can give out.  
They will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  Please 
call the office or email us if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
The Camp Pa-Qua-Tuck Scholarship Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp Pa-Qua-Tuck 
2 Chet Swezey Rd 
PO Box 677 
Center Moriches, NY 11934 
 
631-878-1070 
631-878-2596 FAX 
camppaquatuck@optonline.net 
www.camppaquatuck.com 
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